
Geffrye Estate - Landscaping Plans Consultation

Dear Resident,

We are writing to inform you of the proposed landscaping plans for your estate gardens. Please
see the attached proposals.

This new landscaping is part of a wider project ‘Connecting Hoxton Project’, designed to create
a more vibrant and welcoming neighbourhood for everyone. As part of this project, we are
proposing to improve your estate gardens with new landscaping features.

These features include:

● perennial bulbs and wildflower sown into existing lawns
● native and fruiting hedges
● fruit trees
● bee posts, bug hotels and log piles

These proposals provide the opportunity to significantly increase the current levels of
biodiversity within the estate, providing much needed habitat and introducing planting which is
to be managed by the grounds maintenance team.

We believe that these improvements will not only enhance the aesthetic appeal of your estate
but also provide a more enjoyable and inviting outdoor space for residents to relax and
socialise.

We would like to invite you to join us on 12 November at 6pm at 65 Dunloe Street E2 8EN, for
a consultation meeting to discuss the proposed landscaping plans. At this meeting, you will
have the opportunity to learn more about the project, ask questions, and provide your valuable
feedback.

Alternatively, you can have your say now by filling out the short survey at:
https://bit.ly/geffrye-landscaping

We hope you enjoy seeing the designs for your improved estate gardens.

How to have your say:

Online survey: https://bit.ly/geffrye-landscaping
Call 020 8356 3000
Drop in Session - Details below

https://bit.ly/geffrye-landscaping


Date:
12 November
2024, 6-7.30pm

Address:
65 Dunloe Street,
E2 8EN

Map of drop in
session location:
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